

## Dear Arcadia Parents:

All parents are asked to participate in an online survey that will provide data relative to adolescent substance use. We are interested in gathering certain information on how often parents communicate with youth on the topic alcohol and drugs, and your opinions about teachers, staff, and your school. Your responses to the survey are anonymous. Please take the time to respond to this survey and be candid when answering the questions. Individual responses will not be tracked. The survey will take approximately 2-3 minutes to complete and may be accessed at:

## **ENGLISH**

High School Health and Wellness Program - Parent Survey

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HSHWParentSurvey

## **SPANISH**

High School Health and Wellness Program - Parent Survey - Spanish

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HSHWSpanishParentSurvey

The survey is now open. Please find 2-3 minutes between now and 4:00pm on Friday, November 10th to complete the survey. Your feedback is extremely valuable and greatly appreciated. Thank you in advance for your time and effort.

Have a GREAT day!



Mandy Turner, LMSW | Social Worker Scottsdale Unified School District

Engage, Educate and Empower Every Student, Every Day 4703 E. Indian School Rd., Phoenix, AZ 85018 tel (480) 484-6300 | fax (480) 484-6330

Website | Map | PTO









